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me@warrenbolton.com

From: Emily Burke <Emily.Burke@frasercoast.qld.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 12 February 2025 12:00 PM
To: me@warrenbolton.com
Subject: update

Hi Warren 
Thanks for your call last Friday. 
I will aim to get the decision notice to Ward tomorrow. 
 
 
Kind regards 
  
Emily Burke 
Senior Planner 
Development 
T 07 4197 4367 | E Emily.Burke@frasercoast.qld.gov.au 
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PO Box 1943, HERVEY BAY Q 4655 
T 1300 79 49 29 | F (07) 4197 4455 
Keep up to date with Council activities and have your say at frasercoast.qld.gov.au 

Disclaimer: If you receive this email by mistake please notify the sender and do not make any use of it. Council does not waive any privilege, confidentiality or 
copyright associated with this email or any attachments. 

  


